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 TRANSGENDER AND GENDER NONCONFORMING STUDENTS 

 

 
What rights do transgender and gender nonconforming students have and where can I find this 
information? 

Frontier and other school districts are governed by federal, state, and local laws including the 
New York State Human Rights Law. In addition, the State Education Department has published 
resources for school districts regarding protections for transgender and gender nonconforming 
students. For more information, individuals can access these resources online: 

• Human Rights Law Protections for Gender Identity & Expression 
• Guidance to School Districts for Creating a Safe and Supportive School Environment For 

Transgender and Gender Nonconforming Students JULY 2015 
• Guidance on Protections From Gender Identity Discrimination Under New York State 

Human Rights Law 
• District Policy 7553 

 

https://dhr.ny.gov/genda#:%7E:text=If%20you%20believe%20that%20you,3644%20to%20discuss%20your%20situation?
https://www.p12.nysed.gov/dignityact/documents/Transg_GNCGuidanceFINAL.pdf?
https://www.p12.nysed.gov/dignityact/documents/Transg_GNCGuidanceFINAL.pdf?
https://dhr.ny.gov/system/files/documents/2022/04/nysdhr-genda-guidance-2020.pdf?
https://dhr.ny.gov/system/files/documents/2022/04/nysdhr-genda-guidance-2020.pdf?
https://go.boarddocs.com/ny/frontiercsd/Board.nsf/goto?open&id=B4RUSS6B44B2

